DEC. 7 MONDAY MORNING MEMO

Dear Teachers and School Leaders.

We recently pushed out a survey to gather information and learn more about your specific classroom needs as we complete this incredibly challenging first semester of remote and virtual learning and move into a new semester and new year.

We had almost 400 hundred survey responses. Of those, 41% were elementary, 24% were middle school, and 25% were high school.

Priority areas of need were identified as:

Student engagement during remote learning: 62% Managing Virtual Learning Platforms: 33% Social Emotional Learning Strategies: 24% Curriculum/ Pacing Guides: 14% SAT/ IEP Process: 8.6%

Social Emotional Support (Self) 24.9% Health and Wellness (Self) 21.8%

As a result, the Curriculum and Instruction Department is developing several opportunities for you to participate in *Teacher Talks* to share information, ideas, and strategies and to provide feedback on your specific instructional needs.

We will also be providing on-demand professional development through Learning Stream. This will allow you to participate at your own speed and convenience, beginning December 14. Our goal is to listen to your feedback and continuously improve so we can best meet your needs as well as the needs of our students and families.

Thank you for all you do.

Sincerely,

mifer

Our goal is to listen to your feedback and continuously improve so we can best meet your needs as well as the needs of our students and families.

CLICK ON ANY BOX BELOW TO GET MORE INFORMATION!





